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Q.  Reference: Study, Section 7.2.1, page 32, lines 11-14 1 

 2 

Please provide a copy of the preliminary study performed by Hydro-Québec for NLH. 3 

 4 

 5 

A. A preliminary study report was not generated as part of this exercise. Rather, results of the 6 

study were discussed in a conference call in October 2018. The call was held with Hydro-7 

Québec TransÉnergie’s regional transmission planning team and commercial 8 

representatives. The discussion included preliminary confirmation of the technical viability 9 

of the proposed interconnection. The discussion also included a review of the commercial 10 

and technical processes required to pursue such an interconnection, as discussed in the 11 

“Labrador Interconnected System Transmission Expansion Study,” Sec. 7.2.1. 12 


